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Yakima Airport Remains Closed Due to Inclement Weather 
 

Due to inclement weather, specifically freezing rain, the Yakima Airport will remain 
closed until at least noon today.  Conditions will be reevaluated at that time to determine 
if the airport can reopen.  
 
The Yakima Airport closed on Wednesday, February 8th at 9:00 pm and has remained 
closed since then.  Conditions will be reevaluated at that time to determine if the airport 
can reopen. 
 
The status of the Yakima Airport will be provided on the front page of the City of Yakima 
website (yakimawa.gov) in the "City News" section, on the Official City of Yakima 
Facebook page, and on the Official City of Yakima Twitter feed. 
 
For further information regarding the status of the Yakima Airport, contact City of 
Yakima Communications & Public Affairs Director Randy Beehler by phone (509-901-
1142) or by e-mail (randy.beehler@yakimawa.gov).       

 


